
ATTENTION PARENTS 
Out of the concern for the safety and well-being of our student’s, Williams 

County School District is asking that parents be present to pick up their 

student/s from school bus stops. If you wish for District #8 to release your 

student to walk home from a pool stop we ask that you fill out the following 

form giving District #8 permission and release liability to do so. Without 

prior written permission, student/s will not be released from school bus to 

walk home. 

If you would like your student to walk home from his/her stop please fill out 

the information below and return this document. 

——————————————————————————————————————- 

 I give permission to Williams County School District #8 to drop the 

following student/s off at their pool stop, allowing them to walk home. 

I release the District of any liability associated with the safety and well-

being of the involved student/s once they have been dropped off. 

Student Name                                               School Attending  

———————————–————–—-                    —————————————–——— 

———————————–————–—-                    ———————————–————— 

—————————–——————–—-                    —————————————–——— 

 

—————————————————————                 —————————————- 
Parents/ Guardian Signature                                    Date 
 
 
 
—————————————————————- 
Parent/Guardian Printed Name 
 

If you have any questions, please call the 

Transportation Manager, Katie Kerschion 

701-572-6359 or 701-609-7109. 

Williams county school  District #8 
111 7th Avenue W 

Williston, ND 58801 

701-572-6359 


